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Mr. President,

Croatia would like to thank the delegation of the Arab Republic of Egypt for the presentation of their comprehensive report.

Croatia strongly supports the Egyptian people on their path towards establishing a democratic and prosperous society that enshrines dignity, the rule of law and respect for fundamental rights and freedoms.  

In our view, respect for fundamental freedoms and human rights, as well as social justice and a higher standard of living for citizens, are crucial dimensions of the transition towards an open, free, democratic and prosperous society.

We are well aware of the specific political and social dynamics occurring in Egypt today and have deep understanding for the serious economic and security challenges that the Government of Egypt continues to face, which for example is encapsulated by the recent terrorist attacks committed against elements of the Egyptian army in the Sinai. 

Mr. President,

A stable Egypt is of crucial importance for a region which is engulfed with instabilities and global challenges. In this respect we would particularly like to highlight Egypt’s crucial role in brokering the recent ceasefire in Gaza and its efforts to promote peace and stability in this region.

We would like to encourage the Government of Egypt to make further efforts to translate positive human rights provisions enshrined in the Constitution of Egypt into practical measures. 

One recommendation would be that legislation facilitating the work of NGO’s is not only adopted to meet the expectations of international partners like the EU but because it will benefit the overall political process in Egypt.  

We wish you a successful review session.
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